
 
November 5, 2020  
 
Dear Central Nine Community, 
 
The Indiana Department of Health has reported a spike in COVID-19 cases in Johnson County.  As a 
result, Central Nine and most of our partner schools will follow a hybrid schedule beginning November 9, 
2020 until further notice.  Please note, instruction at Central Nine will be virtual on Monday, November 9, 
Tuesday, November 10, and Wednesday, November 11. 

 
 
 

November 9, 10, and 11 are virtual instruction days 
for Central Nine programs for both counties. 
Beginning on November 12, Central Nine in-person 
instruction and virtual days have been scheduled 
based on residential counties.  
 
Students who attend Johnson County Schools​ will be 
on campus for in-person instruction every Monday and 
Thursday. (Virtual days will be on Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays.) 

 
Students who attend Marion County Schools​ will be 
on campus for in-person instruction every Tuesday, and 
Friday. (Virtual days will be on Mondays, Wednesdays, 
and Thursdays.) 
 
 

 
 
 
Instructors will utilize ​Canvas​ to communicate curriculum and assignments daily. Students should continue to 
communicate with their instructors for questions regarding course work.  
 
Please visit centralnine.org for future updates.  

 
 
 

https://centralnine.instructure.com/

